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Thank You!  
Bryn Mawr faculty play an essential role in inspiring the international 
component of students' undergraduate study. Major advisers in 
particular provide support and guidance to students who wish to 
integrate study abroad into their academic careers at the College. 
Approval to study abroad is formally granted by the Study Abroad 
Committee, and the Major Adviser Evaluation Form is an important 
factor in the evaluation process. Students should discuss their study 
abroad plans, including both program choice and semester of study, 
with their major advisor in advance of applying for approval to study 
abroad. The Major Adviser Evaluation Form is due by the 
application deadline of February 15th and can be accessed on 
BiONIC through two different links (via the Major Work Plan or the 
BMC Students Menu). Thank you in advance supporting students in 
their study abroad journey! 

                                   -Tracy 

   IMPORTANT DATES  

 

FEBRUARY 15  

Applications Close for Approval 
to Study Abroad in Fall 22 and 

Spring 23 

MARCH 15  

All students are notified of their 
approval status to study abroad 

APRIL 

Pre-departure Orientations for all 
Fall 22 Study Abroad Students 

 



 

Update: Spring 22 & Beyond  
More than forty Bryn Mawr students are studying abroad 
this Spring, in England, Ireland, Scotland, Austria, 
Belgium, Denmark, France, Germany, Italy, Greece, 
Spain and South Korea. Applications for College 
approval to study abroad in Fall 2022 and Spring 2023 
are now open, and I am so pleased to report interest 
remains strong among students seeking to go abroad in 
the next academic year. I look forward to working with 
academic departments to support your students, and I 
welcome the opportunity to meet, answer your 
questions, and collaborate; you can reach me any time at 
tweber1@brynmawr.edu or 610-526-7352. 

 

 Call for AY 22-23 
Student Coordinators  

 
 
Please encourage interested students 
to apply to be a Study Abroad 
Student Coordinator (SASC), a 
position with a direct and important 
impact on their fellow students.  
  
As part of a small team, SASCs have 
an opportunity to provide valuable 
input to the study abroad office and 
act as a liaison for BMC students 
applying to study abroad. 
  
This position is 6 hours per week and 
will work directly with the Director of 
Global Education Tracy Weber.  Our 
office believes in nurturing an open 
environment that values and respects 
individual contributions and inspires 
collaboration to achieve our goals. 
We want to ensure that every student 
who wants to study abroad finds the 
opportunity that is right for them.  
 
More information can be found at 
brynmawr.edu/studyabroad. 

 

Info 
Sessions  
Additional events will be 
scheduled throughout the 
semester and posted at 
brynmawr.edu/study abroad 

All students are welcome to join an informal series of chats with subject 
matter experts to explore different topics and ask questions. Dates to be 
announced. Topics this semester will include: 

• Financial Aid for Your Study Abroad Semester  
• Maximizing Your Mental Health While Abroad  
• Tips for First Time Travelers  
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